
PLANS ACEPTED 

The New Church of the Reconciliation in the Eastern District 

 
There was a meeting of the members of the Third Universalist Church of the 

Seventeenth Ward, at the residence of Mr. Charles A. Miller, 128 Kent street, last 
evening.  Mr. J. M. Gleason presided and Mr. C. H. Palmateer recorded.  The opening 
prayer was delivered by the pastor, Rev. J. Russell Tabor.  The Building Committee 
submitted plans for a new church, which, on motion, were accepted, and the committee 
was authorized to proceed with the work.  The subscription books were opened and the 
members and friends of the church generously responded.  During the meeting 
addresses were made by Rev. Dr. Tabor, Mr. C. A. Miller, Mr. M. J. Gleason, Mr. 
Howard, Mr. C. H. Palmateer and others.  After the meeting Professor S. S. Wolf, the 
human xylophone, gave an exhibition of his skill; Miss Viola Henlein recited; Miss 
Burroughs and Miss Dawson executed a piano duet.  There were others who recited 
and sang and caused the hours to pass pleasantly by.  A bounteous supper was served 
by the Ladies’ Aid Society.  The company dispersed at midnight.  The new church is to 
be built near Winthrop Park.  The trustees have exercised good judgment in selecting a 
site in a section of the Seventeenth Ward which is filling up rapidly. 
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